
IN the Court of Common
Pleas of Allegheny

County, Pennsylvania:
No. GD-24-013125

In re petition of Joseph William
Sukits, Jr. for change of name
to   Jay  William  Sukits.   To  all
persons interested: Notice is
hereby given that an order of
the Court authorized the filing
of said petition and fixed the
5th day of February, 2025, at
9:30 a.m., as the time and the
Motions  Room,  City  County
Building, Pittsburgh, PA as the
place for a hearing, when and
where all persons may show
cause, if any they have, why
said  name  should  not  be
changed as prayed for. Andrea
Parenti,  Atty., 600 Cranberry
Woods Dr., Ste. 175, Cranberry
Twp., PA 16066.


